
“PARKER” HANDICAP 
 

CLOSED COMPETITION 2018 
 

 

The Parker Handicap Competition is open to all squash members 
and the rounds will start in the first week of September 

 

THE CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES IS  

MONDAY 20th AUGUST – 9PM 
 

ALL MATCHES WILL BE GIVEN A DATE & 
TIME TO PLAY – IF YOU CAN’T PLAY, 

BOTH PLAYERS MUST BE IN 
AGREEMENT TO REARRANGE BEFORE 

THE SECOND ROUND MATCH  
No markers will be provided for 1st & 2nd 
round matches.  If 1st round matches are 

not played a toss of a coin will decide 
which player goes through to the 2nd 

round. 
 

ENTRY IS FREE WITH COURT LIGHTS PAID FOR 
BY COMPETITORS. 

 
 

THE CLUB WILL PROVIDE THE LIGHT FEE AND 
BALL FOR THE FINAL ON 

SUNDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2018 AT 7:20PM 
 

IF YOU WISH TO ENTER PLEASE PRINT YOUR 
NAME ON THE LIST ON THE NOTICE BOARD  


